.Q STATE OF NEW YORK
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

161 Delaware Avenue Delmar, NY 12054-1393

Antonia C. Novello, M.D., M.P.H., Dr. P.H. Dennis P. Whalen
Commissioner Executive Deputy Commissioner

December 19, 2005

DAL/DQS #05-20
MDS Validation

Dear Administrator:

The Department was notified that there is a reporting error that affects the November 22 —
December 12, 2005 MDS Validation Reports. The attached gives information on how to proceed
to solve this problem and who to contact if further assistance is needed.

Thank you for your cooperation in resolving this issue.

Sincerely,

Keith W. Servis, Director
Division of Quality and Surveillance
for Nursing Homes and ICFs/MR

Attachment



